
“In The Wings” 
TDS Monthly Newsletter 

 

              MARCH 2025 

óTDS STAR OF THE MONTHó 
 

Each month, all TDS dancers are eligible to 
receive our “Star of the Month” award, 

nominated by our faculty. 
 
“Star of the Month” recipients receive: 
• $25 tuition credit OR $25 gift certificate to 

Village Dancewear in Sturbridge, MA OR 
$25 gift certificate to WOW Dancewear in 
Auburn, MA – their choice! 

• A TDS Star of the Month certificate 
• Dancer’s photo on Facebook, TDS website, 

studio bulletin boards & Recital 2025 
program 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 
MIA REED 

You are our March 2025 
TDS Star of the Month! 

MARCH TUITION 
 

…is due on or before 
Saturday, March 15th, 2025. 

 

 
 

Our office will be open 9:30a-11:30a on Saturday, 
March 15th for anyone wishing to make a cash or 
credit payment, or to answer any questions you 

may have.  Tights for sale are also available during 
these hours.   

 

March 10th – March 15th  
   

Monday 3/10 – Dress Like Your Dance Teacher Day 
Dress like one of your TDS Dance Teachers! Let’s try to 

guess who you are J  
 

Tuesday 3/11 – #1 Fan Day 
What are you a huge fan of? Is it a movie? A TV show? 

A singer/band? Dress up like the ultimate fan! 
 

 Wednesday 3/12 –Masquerade Ball Day 
Get creative with a cool mask or face paint! 

 
Thursday 3/13 – Four Seasons Day 

What’s your favorite time of the year?  Dress as your 
favorite season or holiday!  

 
Saturday 3/15 – Neon Day 

Be BRIGHT! Hot pink, fluorescent green, highlighter 
yellow – which will you choose? 

 

Prizes awarded for best dressed every day, all week! 
Show Us Your TDS SPIRIT and let’s have FUN J 

 

12th ANNUAL RECITALS 
 

Saturday, June 7th, 2025 
Tourtellotte Memorial High School,  

Thompson, CT 

 
 

Dress Rehearsal:  
Friday, June 6th, 2025 at Tourtellotte Memorial 

High School, Thompson CT 
 

MORE INFORMATION TO COME! 
 

Immediate Questions? Please email us: 
dancers_sole@yahoo.com 

 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



RECITAL COSTUMES 
 

Recital costumes continuing to arrive!  Instructors  
will distribute and have dancers try on to check for 
sizing – size exchanges will occur if needed.   
 

Once your dancer receives their costume, please: 
• HANG on the provided  

hanger in a safe place at home 
• DO NOT WEAR until              

Picture Day in May 2025 
• Keep accessories together with each 

costume 
• Minor alterations are the responsibility of 

each dancer/parent (i.e. tucking straps)  
 

Questions? Please contact the office. 

	

APRIL SCHOOL VACATION WEEK 
 

Monday, April 21st – Saturday, April 26th  
CLOSED for all regularly scheduled classes 

 

Enjoy your Spring Break!  
 

 
 

TDS BALLET BUCKS 
 

Don’t forget to re-stock your dancer’s bag  
with Ballet Bucks! Just $5! 

Available from any instructor before or after 
classes. 

Costume Picture Days 
with Mike Nyman Photography 

 
Saturday, May 3rd and Friday, May 9th, 2025  

at the studio 
 

Reserve your dancer’s spot(s)  
online anytime:  

https://mikenymanphotography.com/project/tdsw/ 
 

TDS CREW at WORCESTER RAILERS 
 

Cheer on our TDS Performance Crew Team as they 
dance at halftime at the Worcester Railers game on 
Saturday, March 15th at 6:05pm at The DCU Center, 

Worcester MA!  
 

Our Crew team members have been working hard 
and are so excited to shine bright and represent our 
studio.  We would love to have you and your family 

join TDS for a fun night out!   
 

Our studio will have their own designated section 
for seating.  Scan the QR Code below to purchase 

tickets. 

	

 

 

MARCH BIRTHDAYS AT TDS 
 

Julianna Androlewicz 
Natalia Androlewicz 

Nora Cazeault 
Ella Da Silva 

Rhea Denson 
Olivia Garcia 

Sadie Mackowiak 
Isabella Marsh 
Juliana Warms 
May Watson 
Jayla Wright 

Miss Stephanie 
 

Have a fantastic month! 
 

 
 

      
 

CLASS ATTENDANCE 
 

Dancers that miss EIGHT (8) or more classes after 
JANUARY 2nd, 2025 will not be allowed to perform 

in our annual Recital(s). 

 
Our dancers & faculty are working hard on the 

Recital routines and it is very difficult to 
choreograph & practice with classmates 

continuously missing.   
 

Please make sure you are coming to class on time 
and ready to dance.  We encourage our students to 
be team players and fully participate in their classes 

from start to finish. 

	


